
Dear committee members: 

It is all well and good to vaccinate every teacher, but this does absolutely nothing for the students. Most 
students and their family members will not be vaccinated, and we are all still at risk. If you decide to 
resume in-person schooling, I assume you will have a plan to deal with the resulting orphaned children? 
The resulting dead children? The resulting disabled children and family members? 
 
I realize you all want to bow to capitalist pressures because childcare is nonexistent and both parents 
must work to survive these days, but my children and many others will absolutely NOT return to in-
person schooling any time soon. If it wasn't safe in March or September, it is CERTAINLY not safe now, 
with our spiking numbers. I hope you do the right thing. 
 
Regards, 
Asha Hawkesworth 
Gresham, OR 
 


